
COUNCIL MEETING – 14 April 2016

Recommendation to Council from the Licensing Committee meeting held on 9 
March 2016

L/15/23 Review of hackney Carriage Byelaws 

The Licensing Committee considered the report from Marcel Coiffait, Director of 
Community Services seeking a review of the Hackney Carriage Byelaws for Central 
Bedfordshire Council. 

The byelaws, which were the subject of a full consultation, provide legal 
requirements for hackney carriages licensed by Central Bedfordshire Council. There 
were no proposed changes to existing byelaws. The byelaws were moved and 
approved by the committee. 

RECOMMENDED to Council

1. that the Hackney Carriage byelaws be adopted


